
 
 
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL  MEETING 
                   

 
There will be a Special Meeting of the 

  

STARKE COUNTY BOARD OF 
COMMISSIONERS 

 
 

WED. OCTOBER 10, 2012  
4:30PM 

 
In the Annex Building Meeting Room 

 
 

RE:  Review of the SBOA Audits of  
Starke County 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Posted Friday, October 5
th
, 2012, 11:00AM  

Katherine Chaffins, Auditor 
& Secretary to the Board of Commissioners 


